
Comic Relief 
We would like to support ‘Comic Relief’ on Friday 17th March.

 
To raise funds we will be hosting a range of events.  We will be asking those of you who are able
to make a bid for one of the two hampers that we have created. The highest bidder will win the

hamper and all the money will be given to the charity.
 

We will also have a coffee afternoon on Thursday 16th March between 3p.m. and 4p.m. 
You are all welcome to come and enjoy refreshments and cakes.  All proceeds will go to charity. 

This half term has certainly been a busy one for our
Little Bear Cubs, we have welcomed new friends to the
pre-school, we have celebrated Valentine’s day, we
have been busy planting in the garden and have made
some new homes for our little fairies. We have been
under the sea, learning about sea creatures and have
taken a quick visit to space to find out about the
planets.
Our next journey is taking us to our very own library
where we will celebrate all our favourite books.

February Half  Term Club

World Book Day
This year we will be celebrating World Book Day with a
range of fun activities.

We would like to invite you all to come and join us on
Thursday 2nd March to share a book with us and enjoy
a hot chocolate and marshmallow treat. 
The children will take part in a range of activities and
will be given the opportunity to dress in their
favourite book character costume. We will have a
selection of costumes available for the children to
choose from if they wish.

Key Dates
World Book Day 2nd March 2023
Comic Relief - 17th March 2023
Easter Half Term Activity Week 

3rd – 6th April 2023
Pre-school closed 

7th April – 17th April 2023
Pre-school opens 

17th April 2023

February 2023 

Parent support on safeguarding
https://www.thesafeguardingcompany.com/media/5q0jqcsz/eyfs-parent-safeguarding-poster-1.pdf

Safeguarding is everyone’s business. This is a resource that you may find useful. If you notice anything that worries you or you need any
support please feel free to get in touch with one of the team and we will do our best to support you and your families.

NEWSLETTER 

Our Easter Club 
For those of you who would like to attend our Easter club we
have lots of fun activities planned.
Spaces are limited but we will offer first refusal to our Little
Bear Cubs.  Please let us know as soon as possible if you would
like a space. More details can be found on our leaflets or by
speaking to the team.

We are very pleased to announce that we had an Environmental Health inspection last week and
were awarded a 5 rating for Food and Hygiene. 

https://www.thesafeguardingcompany.com/media/5q0jqcsz/eyfs-parent-safeguarding-poster-1.pdf

